
 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                        Ludlow High School 
Early College Program with Gateway Community & Technical College 
                                      BY THE NUMBERS 
                                               2022-2023 

College  
credits  
earned  

this year 
 
Juniors & 
Seniors took 
FREE college 
courses 

Collective future college tuition 
savings for Ludlow families 

Grades that were 
an A, B, or C 

Percent of SENIORS taking a  
dual credit class while at LHS 

Percent of seniors 
who are now 
college ready due 
to Gateway-at-
Ludlow dual credit 

 
Percent of JUNIORS taking a  
dual credit class while at LHS 

Number of Seniors 
graduating with a 
full 24 credit hours 

 



 

THANK YOU! 
The students who participate in the Early College Program wish to thank  

Superintendent Borchers & The Ludlow Board of Education for their support.   
They are truly appreciative of their Early College experience.  

I liked the fact that I was able to get 
some college credits out of the way.  
It is very helpful considering that I 
will now go into freshman year of 
college with A LOT of experience.  

This will help me be better 
prepared for my future. 

Thank you so much! My family is not 
the most “financially stable” so 

getting to experience college and 
earn so many credits has really 

helped us.  I truly have gotten a lot 
of knowledge out of the program.  I 
am now prepared to graduate and 

go to college in the fall. 

 

I would like to thank all of you for allowing me to go off campus and 
get college credits.  It really was a game changer for me, being able to 

develop as a student over these past two years.  You have always 
made sure I did well in my classes, even allowing us to come to the 

board office to study.  I am extremely grateful to have you guys right 
by my side!  Gateway has allowed me to build friendships and learn 

life skills and I can’t thank you enough for everything you’ve done to 
make this program the best it could be for the students! 

I am really grateful we have this 
program and that it’s free to all 
students.  It has helped me not 

only get ahead in college, but also 
get a better feel for how it’s really 
going to be.  This program helped 
me figure out that I wanted to be a 

clinical psychologist from the 
psychology class I took last year.  
I am really glad to be given this 

great opportunity. 

Thank you to everyone who helped  
me get into Gateway and succeed along 
the way.  The classes I have completed 

have set me up for far more 
opportunities than I could have had 

alone; opportunities that would have 
either been a lot farther into my future, 

or not there at all. I’m determined to use 
this experience to change the 

generational cycles within my family. 


